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Term 4 Week 7   Monday 15th November, 2021 

Dear Parents 

Congratulations to our 3-4-5-6 class for the amazing effort they have been putting in to their 

learning over the past week. Congratulations also for their effort to complete the Check in  

Assessments.  

Level 3 Covid19 update  

Thank you to everyone for following our safety procedures. It is important we all work          

together to keep our students safe. The conditions we have to adhere to are constantly     

changing. When we receive updates they will be passed on to you.  

Tell them From Me Survey (TTFM) 

The TTFM is a worldwide survey tool. It is the main method of collecting data about student 

wellbeing and school improvement. Our school uses the information form this survey as a way 

to measure our improvement targets. Students in Years 4, 5 and 6 will be completing a short 

survey this week. The following link is for parents to complete. If you are going to complete 

the survey please do so before the end of next week 27th November.  

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/9fydv 

Sports fun day 

Thank you to all staff for helping to plan the sports fun day. Orders can still be taken for the 

hot dog lunch. Proceeds from the day will be used for the Year 6 farewell. 

Kempsey High School Orientation 

Orientation day for Year 6 students is on Tuesday 23rd November at Kempsey High School.  

Students are able to catch the high school bus to and from.  

Reptile Show 

Chontelle from Vinnies has organised a Reptile Show to visit our school on Wednesday 1st  

December.  The children will see a variety of reptiles including snakes, and be educated on 

safety procedures around reptiles.  This event is free of charge, sponsored by Vinnies. 

Have a great week 

Regards     Stephen de Roos 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/9fydv


P & C News 
The Father’s Day Footy Jersey Raffle draw was postponed due to 

Covid lockdown. This raffle is still on sale and will be drawn before 

Christmas.  Tickets are $2 each and are available at school,            

Willawarrin Post Office, Macleay Valley Rural Supplies or               

Willawarrin Hotel. 

Weekly raffles are also held at Willawarrin Hotel on Thursday           

afternoons with alternating prizes of meat tray or Hotel meal     

voucher. 

We would like to organise a meeting soon. Please let the school    

know your availability. 
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Year 6 Farewell Fundraiser 

Tomorrow! 

Hot Dog, Popcorn and Juice Popper $5.00 

If you have not yet ordered we will have a few spare. 

 


